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Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

3 4 5

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-Week Summer
Series
7:00pm - 8:15pm
Speaker will be Chris
Robinson from the
Bethany Church of
Christ in Franklin. His
topic is “Charmed”
from Judges 16.
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9

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

10

Summer Youth
Series - South Green
Street
7:00pm - 8:30pm
South Green Street
Church of Christ in
Glasgow at 7PM.
Speaker will be Mike
Baker. If you need a
ride, the Mt. Pleasant
bus will be leaving at
5:45 PM.

11 12

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-Week Summer
Series
7:00pm - 8:15pm
Speaker: Edwin
Jones, Lehman
Avenue Church of
Christ, Bowling Green.
Topic: "Christ-like
Keys" Romans 8:29.

13 14 15

Member
Appreciation Day
and VBS Kick-off
Member Appreciation
Day and VBS Kickoff!
At 6 PM. Don’t miss
it!

16

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

Mt. Pleasant Family
Vacation Bible
School
7:00pm - 8:30pm
FVBS at Mount
Pleasant 7:00-8:30pm
nightly. Invite your
friends and neighbors.
Theme is: "Great Bible
Pioneers"

17

Summer Youth
Series - Columbia -
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Columbia Church of
Christ. "Whatever
Things are of Good
Report." Speaker
Chad Wilson,
Tompkinsville Church
of Christ.

Mt. Pleasant Family
Vacation Bible
School
7:00pm - 8:30pm
FVBS at Mount
Pleasant 7:00-8:30pm
nightly. Invite your
friends and neighbors.
Theme is: "Great Bible
Pioneers"

18

Mt. Pleasant Family
Vacation Bible
School
7:00pm - 8:30pm
FVBS at Mount
Pleasant 7:00-8:30pm
nightly. Invite your
friends and neighbors.
Theme is: "Great Bible
Pioneers"

19

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mt. Pleasant Family
Vacation Bible
School
7:00pm - 8:30pm
FVBS at Mount
Pleasant 7:00-8:30pm
nightly. Invite your
friends and neighbors.
Theme is: "Great Bible
Pioneers"
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23

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

24

Summer Youth
Series - Three Forks
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Three Forks Church of
Christ. "Mediate on
These Things."
Speaker Brian
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Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-Week Summer
Series
7:00pm - 8:15pm
Speaker: Gary

27 28 29
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Elders and Deacons
meeting
at 5 PM in the
conference
room/library

No Fellowship Meal
Since we just
completed 4 nights of
VBS, there will be NO
fellowship meal after
evening services.

Sun PM Worship
Service

Proctor, Mars Hill
Church of Christ. Mt.
Pleasant bus leaves
at 6:15PM.

Knuckles, Briensburg
Church of Christ.
Topic: "Old and Full of
Days" Job 42:17

30

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Fifth Sunday Service
Fifth Sunday of the
month. Our Sunday
contribution will be
used toward our build
debt. Young men of
the congregation will
lead evening services.

Sun PM Worship
Service

Summer Youth
Series -
Tompkinsville
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Tompkinsville Church
of Christ - "Do These
Things." Speaker:
Austin Johnson,
Anniston, Alabama.

31

Summer Youth
Series -
Tompkinsville
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Tompkinsville Church
of Christ - "Do These
Things." Speaker:
Austin Johnson,
Anniston, Alabama.

Category Key
Anniversaries

Area Events

Bible Study

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Young Men Lead Services

Youth
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